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July 27, 2025 
We are so glad you are here! Please let a welcome 
team member or pastor know if there is anything 
we can do for you.        

 

 

HELP US CONNECT WITH YOU 
There is a connect card on the back of chair in front of you. 
Our pastors would love to read your prayer requests, praises, 
updates, or questions. Drop your card in the box located in the 
auditorium. 

 
 

 

MAKE YOURSELF AT HOME 
• Coffee is in the Fellowship Room. 
• Restrooms are located in the hallway near the Children’s Wing and down 

office hallway next to the coffee station. 
   
 
 

 

FOR YOUR KIDS 
MEET IN CHILDREN’S WING DURING 2ND SERVICE 
Toddler | Pre-School | K & 1st  Grade:  Go directly to classroom.  
2nd–3rd & 4th-6th Grades: Dismissed from the auditorium before 
the message. 

Please use one of the check-in stations located in the Children’s Wing or Main 
entrance. Once checked-in please keep your guardian receipt and have your 
child keep their name tag. 
Please pick up your children from nursery-1st grade after service. Older chil-
dren will be dismissed from class.  
Parents of young children are free to use the fellowship area or the nursery 
during 1st service. The message will be livestreamed in both areas. 
 
 
 

NOTES FOR TODAY  
Message:  Pastor Brett Crump 
Title:  James 5:16   The Power of Prayer 

 

 

 

SPECIAL REQUEST 
Regular attenders and returning guests, please refrain from wearing fragrances 
or scented lotions to the worship services as these are harmful to the health of 
several people in our church.   



SUNDAY NIGHTS @ NPBC  
 

 

5:00 PM 

• Bridge (7th-8th grade) meets at our 27 W. Main St. building 

• ROCK (9th-12th grade) meets at our 27 W. Main St. building 
 

5:30 PM 

• Prayer study group with Pastor Brett 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 
 

SMALL GROUP INVITATION: There is still time to sign up for small group experience focusing on prayer. Pastor 
Brett is leading a small group on Sunday evenings from 5:30-6:30 p.m., in the auditorium. There are also other 
small groups meeting on other days of the week. Please register to be a part of one of them. You can sign up 
via the newsletter link or at the welcome desk. 
 

ALL CHURCH LUNCH: Sunday, August 3, after second service. The church will be providing chicken salad, bread, 
and crackers. Please bring sides and desserts to share.  
 

MOVE UP SUNDAY AND EVENING YOUTH PROGRAMS COMING SOON: Sunday, August 17, all students will 
“move up” to their next Sunday School grade level for the new school year. We will also kick off a new year of 
AWANA, Fuse, Bridge, and Rock that evening at 5:00 p.m. For more information on ages, times, and locations, 
please see the newsletter or reach out to Bill Henderson at bhenderson@npbiblechurch.com. 
 

PRAYER AND WORSHIP NIGHT: We will be having a Prayer and Worship Night on August 20, from 6:30-7:30 
p.m., in the auditorium. 
 

BAPTISM SUNDAY: If you are interested in getting baptized, please contact Pastor Brett. We will be having a  
Baptism Sunday on August 10.  
 

FATHER AND SON BREAKFAST: The men will be meeting on Saturday, August 23, from 8:00 a.m.-10:00 a.m., 
for breakfast and part 3 of their study on Heaven. Please register online under EVENTS, through the newsletter 
link, or by contacting Dennis Worden.  
 

BABY BOTTLE BOOMERANG: Join us in supporting Life Choices Care Center in Greenfield through the Baby 
Bottle Boomerang campaign. Baby bottles will be available on a designated table in the fellowship area. You 
are invited to take one, fill it with your donation, and return it to the same table on any Sunday until the end of 
August. Every contribution helps provide meaningful assistance to individuals and families through the Life 
Choices Care Center.  
  
ADULT SUNDAY SCHOOL: Join Pastor Bill as he begins a new teaching series on Sunday, August 3. The study 
will be titled, “The Tabernacle in the Wilderness: God’s Greatest Illustration of the Messiah/Savior, Jesus 
Christ”. Adult Sunday School meets every Sunday morning at 8:15 a.m., in the classroom wing. 
 

S.O.S - SISTERS OF STRENGTH:  
Hitherto Coffee in Greenfield, 9:00 a.m.-11:00 a.m. 
Tuesday, August 12 
 

GIVING 
 

 

General Fund Weekly Budget need                                       $9,974 
YTD Budget needed thru   -  July 20                                       $289,246 
YTD Budget received thru  - July 20                                       $342,437* 
Budgeted ahead for General Fund giving  YTD                    $53,191 
Current balance on mortgage:                                                $6,584 
*Does not include special one-time contributions 
  
 



PRAY FOR ONE ANOTHER 
 

Please pray for Steve and Debbie Ewing. Steve was just diagnosed with lung cancer this week. 
Please pray for their comfort and peace upon receiving this news, and please pray for com-
plete healing for Steve.  
 
Please pray for Brent Govert. Brent has been in and out of the hospital and has undergone 
several tests and procedures these past few weeks. He is now home, but is still experiencing a 
lot of pain and health issues. Please pray for answers, for healing, and for his wife Cindy as 
they go through this together and she cares for him.  
 

Please continue to pray for Gayle Harrison’s niece, Christina Cochard. She is 29 years old and 
she has been diagnosed with two rare diseases, Acute Myeloid Leukemia (AML) and Aplastic 
Anemia. Her insurance has now been approved. She is still awaiting  a suitable bone marrow 
match. She will begin chemotherapy in about a month.  She is receiving blood transfusions 
every 2 weeks to stabilize her health. She remains in good sprits. Please continue to pray. 
 

Please pray for Lou Anne Cottingham. She is looking for a low mileage, reasonably priced vehi-
cle. The car needs to meet some environmental standards due to her health. It needs to be 
clean, but not detailed, never smoked in, and no air fresheners used. She would also appreci-
ate prayers for housing. She needs a safe place to stay or a long term environmentally safe 
home. Please pray for her health, endurance, and encouragement.  
 

Please continue to pray for strength and healing for Lynda and Benny Patrick’s great-
grandson, Julian, who is recovering from heart surgery. He is now strong enough to be home 
with his parents. He will need another heart surgery for a defective heart valve. He needs to 
gain weight and strength in order to have the next surgery. Please continue to pray for Julian 
and for his parents during this difficult time.  
 

Please pray weekly for Pastor Brett and all preachers/teachers for guarding them from the evil 
one, spiritual diligence, and boldness in proclaiming the truth.  
 

Let us know how we can pray for you. 
 
 

WEEKLY MISSIONARY UPDATES 

PRAY FOR OUR MISSIONARIES: 
Malcom Henderson Family  -Haiti/Charis 
Harrison Kuria Family  -Kenya/WOL 
Palma Terrero Family  -Cuba 
Patrick McClure Family  -Brazil/Baptist Bible Fellowship 
Pelegrin Morgado Family  -Cuba 
Mecwan Family   -Indiana/Faith Community Fellowship 
Scott O’Malley Family  -Indiana/Twelve Stones 
Steve Sanders Family  -Georgia/Pioneers 
 

 


